
From: Valentyna Loginova   
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 9:44 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: City Files D01-20015 and D02-20029 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

As a member of the Richmond Hill community affected by the proposed development, I 
would like to file an objection against this development on the grounds of bulk, scale, 
height that compromises view and heritage of the area, increase in traffic, reduced 
parking spaces in the HIllcrest mall, and reduced privacy. 

As such, the proposed development has a negative impact on the community in whole 
and should be refused.   

Regards, 
Valentyna Loginova 
23 Observatory Lane, Unit 77 
Richmond Hill, ON 
L4C 0M7 
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